Jeannie M. Peerson

Subject: FW: Lillian Christmas Parade (Official Email)

From: Piggott, Byron <Byron.Piggott@alea.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 4:22 PM

To: Jeannie M. Peerson <Jeannie.Peerson@baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Bogle, John <John.Bogle@alea.gov>; Huntley, Douglas <Douglas.Huntley@alea.gov>; Wright, Will
<Will.Wright@alea.gov>; 'Driskell, Daniel (driskelld@dot.state.al.us)' <driskelld@dot.state.al.us>;
paulwargo3@gmail.com

Subject: Lillian Christmas Parade (Official Email)

Mrs. Peerson-

I am in receipt of a letter from Mrs. Judy Wargo dated July 20, 2018 requesting assistance with the 28" Annual
Lillian Christmas Parade scheduled for 1:00 p.m. on December 08, 2018. At this time, we (Highway Patrol) plan
to assist, as we have in past years, with the temporary, short-duration detour of U.S. 98 to facilitate the event;
I've forwarded the request to Sgt. Bogle for planning purposes. I’'m Cc’ing ALDOT for awareness and possible
placement of VMS (programmable signage) to alert motorists of the closure.

-Jp

Byron “Joe” Piggott, Lieutenant, ALEA
Department of Public Safety

Highway Patrol | Troop A

(0) 251.660.2465

(c) 251.709.8021

Twitter: AHP_TroopA
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